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Food Service Department 
 

 

 
To:  Red Wing School Board 
 
From:  Jess Peña, Food Service Director; Lisa Rider, Business Manager  
 
Date: August 25th, 2023 
 
Re: 2023-2024 Milk Bid Approval  
 

 
 
Based on the pricing and our current relationship, we recommend selecting Prairie Farms Milk Products as 
the milk provider for the 2023/2024 School year. Prairie Farms Milk Products and 2 other milk distributors 
sent us a bid that closed on August 11th, 2023. Red Wing Public Schools may renew the agreement with 
Prairie Farms Milk Products for up to 3 years. After this point a formal bid must be done to procure milk 
products. Renewals are done yearly.  
 
Additional information may be found on the attached supporting documents.   

 


